
 
 

Borough of Highlands 
Zoning Board 
Public Notice 

 
 

Please be advised that the Borough of Highlands 
Zoning Board of Adjustment March 5th, 2015 Regular 
Meeting was cancelled due to the weather. All agenda 
items will be carried to the next Meeting. A special 
meeting may be scheduled for Thursday March 12th, 
2015. Check back here for new public notices on the 
matter. 
 
 
Carolyn Cummins 
Board Secretary 
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